
SENATOR THE HON KIM CARR

MINISTER FOR. INNOVATION, INDUSTRY,
SCIENCE AND RESEARCH

The Hon John Murphy MP
PO Box 6022
Parliament House
CANBERRA ACT 2600 1 3 SEP 2011

De  frlr Murphy

Thank you for your letter of 25 August 2011 on behalf of the Standing Committee on Petitions
concerning a petition regarding Halal food labelling practices. This matter was considered by
the Committee at its meeting on 24 August 2011.

I have referred your letter and the petition for a formal response to the Parliamentary Secretary
for Health and Ageing, the Hon Catherine King MP, who is responsible for the administration of
the matter raised in the petition.

I appreciate you bringing the petition to the Australian Government's attention.

Yours sjj rely
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